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Since the last Board meeting, we have officially 
opened our office.  Councillor Hayley Tranter and 
Gary the dog opened it and we have over 20 guests 
including Sue McDermott. It was lovely to see her. 
Thank you to everyone who visited.  

 
 

During Learning Disability week, we enjoyed the 
music festival at Hollacombe. It was also Jude’s last 
day, so we shared a cream tea with her.  

 
We also took part in the Local Government Peer 
Review and had a good morning with Dr Clenton 
Farquharson talking about the work we have done.  

 
We have been working with Abi and Jess about 
making information easy when people are talking 
about the signs and symptoms of cancer.  

 



In June we met with Shirley Beauchamp to talk about 
domestic abuse and sexual violence. We will carry on 
talking about how services can help people with 
learning disabilities.  We have also made contact 
with Kevin who runs groups just for men and we will 
work with Kevin to set up a group in the autumn.  

 
Carol Gray has been to speak to us about the new 
hospital at Langdon and she has promised to keep us 
updated about progress.  

 
Alison Kingdon and her colleague visited to tell us 
about her role at Torbay Hospital.  

 
On 15th July we went to the Treat Me Well feedback 
meeting and our report has been sent to Sharon.  
We have also spent a morning at Torbay Hospital 
reception area to tell people about the work of the 
Partnership Board.  
 
We are very proud of Tracie because she has 
presented her art work to Anne -Marie Bond which 
will go in her office. 
Tracie was really pleased that Anne -Marie came to    

   meet her and gave her a card, gift and flowers to  
   say thank you. 

 



Lorraine and Mike would like to say a huge thank you 
to Torbay Hospital for caring for Mike when he was 
ill. We are all so pleased to have him back with us 
healthy and well. All the staff at the hospital were 
amazing. 

 
     
 
 


